
f e d e r a l  R e s e r v e  B a n k  o f  D a l l a s

FISCAL AGENT OF THE UNITED STATES 

DALLAS, TEXAS 75222

November 4 , 1966

To All Banking Institutions
in the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

Enclosed is a letter dated October 2 8 , 1966,  written by- 
Mrs. Margaret W. Schwartz, Director, Foreign Assets Control, 
Treasury Department, Washington, which supplements her letter of 
September 1 2 , 1966. The letters concern possible violations of the 
Foreign Assets Control Regulations. The cooperation of all banks 
is requested in appropriately handling and reporting these matters.

Additional copies of the letters will be furnished upon 

request.

FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF DALLAS 
Fiscal Agent of the United States
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